
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice about Recommendation Letter for Tourist Vehicle Operation 

on the Election Day (Mangshir 21, 2074)  

 

This is to inform you that Nepal Tourism Board will be issuing 

recommendation letter to the CDO Office, Kathmandu for tourist vehicle 

passes (Airport-Hotel-Airport sector) on the day of election. For this 

purpose, please fill the following forms and submit necessary documents 

in 2 copies duly signed. 

 

Download Forms: http://trade.welcomenepal.com/wp-

content/uploads/2017/11/Forms-Recommendation-Letters-for-Tourist-

Vehicle-Passes-on-Election-Day-Mangshir-21-2074.docx 

 

Please collect the recommendation letter till Mangshir 16, 2074 (1 pm) 

effective from Mangshir 12, 2074. For further information please contact 

Ms. Ranita KC (4256909 Ext 109) for further information. 


